
Minutes of the fifth NDP meeting on 

24th June 2014 
 

Present: Bob Sherman, Marian Millington, Linda Ridgley, Janet Thornley, Hazel 
Turner and Pat Summers 

 

Councillor  Summers and Councillor Thornley reported back on the interest 
shown by residents at the Carnival. There was a slow start, but people did 
gather to study the maps and ask questions about the Neighbourhood 
Development Plan. Photographs of the village were displayed in the Village Hall 
where people were having tea and cake. 3 photos were taken of the stall as 
‘evidence’.  

30 maps were completed (some by families or groups of friends looking at the 
map together) 

The top three areas highlighted for development were Bull Ring Farm Road 
(13) Bush Heath Lane (9) and Pineham Farm Land (12). 

 

45 Questionnaires were completed. There were 10 questions to respond to 
and people ticked boxes or wrote comments. The majority of concerns were 
over “capacity at the doctor’s surgery” and “places at local schools”. (Q.5)      
These questionnaires can be analysed in the future when more of them are 
completed by residents. 

The lack of commitment by the Steering Committee and upcoming holidays 
meant that the six people at this meeting took a decision to cancel meetings in 
June and July and organise the next meeting on Tuesday 16th September.  

The meeting closed at 8.25pm 

 


